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Clubs start back next week. If you are already
signed up please just turn up. If you want to join a
new club please ask the office for a letter or
contact your class teacher on Dojo. 

Croeso Nol!
Welcome Back!

Clubs Next Week

Thank you everyone for a great start to the
new year. There’s been alot of positive energy.

Nearly all pupils have been on time for
learning, despite the challenges of the weather
adding to morning routines.  Five classes had
attendance over 90% this week too. Let’s keep
this up in the coming weeks and months!

Congratulations to our Year 1 pupils who
crossed the golden line for the highest year
group attendance six times since September.
They will receive a special prize next week!
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The colder temperatures
didn’t stop our learning this
week. Lots of classes used
the colder weather as
inspiration for studying
colder locations around the
world. Some classes also got
outside to help the
environment, buidling dens to
help our wildlife stay warm in
these cold temperatures.

Today we held the first round of
Aberbargoed’s Masked Singer.
Suzie Shark versus Daisy Dinosaur.
it was a very difficult decison with
excellent performances from both
competitors. However, moving
forward to the next round is...

DAISY DINOSAUR!

 Busy Brains

The Masked Singer Round 1

New Parent Event 

We have been
implementing the No
Outsiders Curriculujm this
year and we would like to
invite parents to come and
explore the resources and
find out more about the
curriculum on Friday 7th
February, 3.00pm in the
school hall.



Friends of Aberbargoed
meeting Monday 14th
January school hall
3.30pm. Refreshments
will be avilavle and we’ll
be planning for exciting
events in the term ahead.

Please make every effort
to attend.

Upcoming Events

Friends of Aberbargoed Meeting

Monday

6th Jan - first day back

31at Jan - Wear red for Velindre

3rd Feb - Children’s Mental Health

week

7th Feb - Dress to Express

7th Feb - 3pm No Outsiders Parent

Drop In session

11th Feb - Safer Internet Day

Remember to
order fruit by

10am on a Friday.
£1.50 weekly


